California Department of Transportation





DIVISION OF RAIL AND MASS TRANSPORTATION
P.O. BOX 942873, MS-39 | SACRAMENTO, CA 94273-0001
(916) 654-8811 | FAX (916) 653-9366 TTY 711

www.dot.ca.gov

May 17, 2023

Dear Subrecipient:

Thank you for submitting your Agency's 2022 Transit Asset Management Plan (TAM). Upon review, we have determined that it meets the requirements set forth in the Final TAM Rule: https://www.transit.dot.gov/TAM/rulemaking. Additionally, the Plan must be updated and submitted every four years (October 1, 2026), or sooner, should there be any significant changes to your agency's assets. Additionally, the inventory listed in BlackCat should match the TAM Plan.

We thank you for partnering with us to meet the new FTA compliance requirements. Please feel free to contact me at (916) 654-8172, should you have any questions or need immediate technical assistance. I can also be reached by e-mail at Stefanie.Acton@dot.ca.gov

Sincerely,

STEFANIE ACTON, Chief

Stefanie Acton

PTMISEA & SGR Programs

Division of Rail & Mass Transportation

California Department of Transportation